
Provincial Changes to Learning Method 

for K-12 Students  

• All students in Grades K-6 will continue in-person classes until their scheduled winter break begins 

on Wednesday, December 23. 

• After winter break, students will move to at-home learning for three days from Wednesday, January 6 

until Friday, January 8, 2021.  

• Students will resume in-person classes on Monday, January 11, 2021. 

• All students in Grades 7-12 will move to at-home learning beginning Monday, November 30, 2020 

until Friday, January 8, 2021 (except for during winter break from December 23 to January 5).  

• These students will resume in-person classes on Monday, January 11, 2021. 

• Diploma exams are optional for the rest of the school year. Families may choose to write an exam or 

receive an exemption for January, April, June, and August 2021 exams.  


